
Christmas Altar Flowers 2022


Christmas poinsettias may be given in memory or in thanksgiving 
in any amount. These flowers adorn our altar for the Christmas 
services. After Christmas, the flowers are delivered to the 
homebound or those who are ill. Please return this form with 
donation to the office no later than Sunday, December 18 for 
inclusion in the the Christmas bulletins.  

In Memory of ________________________________________________________________________


In Thanksgiving for ___________________________________________________________________


Given by ____________________________________________________________________________


Phone _____________________________________ Email ___________________________________


Make checks payable to Good Shepherd Church, 400 Seabrook Road, Tequesta, FL 33469



